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Docket No. 50-317

Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station
Sacramento Municipal Utility District

14440 Twin Cities Road &
Herald, California 95638-9799 Q; -
Attention: Mr, G. Carl Andognini N 3
Chief Executive Officer, Nuclear ® o
!
Gentlemen: > 53

Thank you vor your letter of September 8, 1987, an additional respo to
our Notice of Violation and Inspection Report No. 50-312/87-11, dated April
20, 1987, informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the items which
we brought to your attention. Your corrective actions will be verified
during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

A. E.;Chaffee. f%guty Director

Division of Reactor Safety and
Projects

cc w/cy 1tr dtd 9/8/87:
State of California

bce w/cy 1tr dtd 9/8/87:

RSB/Document Control Desk (RIDS) (IEO1)
Project Inspector

Resident Inspector

B. Faulkerberry

J. Martin

J. Zollicoffer

bcc w/o cy of 1tr dtd 9/8/87:
M. Smith
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